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Notice of Public Hearing on Comprehensive Plan

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors of
New Sewickley Township, Beaver County, Pennsylvania,
shall hold a public hearing on July 30, 2024, ot 5:30 p.m. in
the New Sewickley Township Municipal Building located ot
233 Miller Road, Rochester, PA 15074 to consider adoption of
the proposed comprehensive plan. The Board may vote on
adoption of the proposed comprehensive plan ot its next
regular meeting following the hearing.

A copy of the complete text of the proposed comprehensive
plan is available for public inspection between the hours of 8
a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Friday, ot the New
Sewickley Township Municipal Building located at 233 Miller
Road, Rochester, PA 15074 ond the Beaver County Times
office located at 400 Corporation Drive, Hopewell Business
Park, Beaver, PA 15001.

Ronald Leindecker
Township Monager
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